
JOB POSTING: CHIEF OF POLICE  

The City of Lake City is accepting applications for the Chief of Police.  Applications must be 

received by February 27, 2024.  Applicants must meet all requirements set by the Iowa Law 

Enforcement Academy and Code of Iowa.  Starting salary will be determined by experience and 

qualifications. A generous benefit package, including fully paid health, vision and dental 

insurance, and Police IPERS will be offered. An application packet with job description may be picked 

up at City Hall or by contacting City Administrator Jacob Matthews at (712) 640-6401, or by email at 

cityadministrator@lakecityiowa.com.  The application packet to be returned must include; City of Lake 

City application form and resume. Position is open until filled. Email applications will be considered. It is 

expected that qualified applicants will be interviewed on Friday February 28, by the Hiring Committee 

consisting of the Acting Chief of Police, the City Administrator, and a member of the City Council. 

Interviewed candidates selected to proceed in the process by the Hiring Committee will be asked to 

participate in an in-person interview with Council on March 3, 2025.  

The City of Lake City is an equal opportunity employer. 
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